
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

November 19, 2019 
 

Nandy Kumar 
Sand Hill Properties 
965 Page Mill Road 
Palo Alto, CA 94304 
 
Re:  Wolfe Road Pedestrian Walkway 

 Pre-Demolition Review 
 Vallco Redevelopment 
 Cupertino, California 

 
Dear Nandy, 
 
Prior to demolition operations, DCI Engineers (DCI) reviewed the existing pedestrian walkway 
spanning over Wolfe Road.  As indicated in our response to the City of Cupertino’s A2 Demolition 
Plan Review comments dated 11/15/18, our investigation concluded that the walkway was 
designed as a stand-alone element.  Removal of the adjacent mall structures does not adversely 
impact the walkway’s stability. 
 
If there are any further questions or concerns related to this matter, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
DCI Engineers 
 

 
 
Jeff D. Brink, P.E., S.E., LEED AP 
Principal 
 
 

 

 


